
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

19.10.2017 – Term 1 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have learnt about partitioning and pulling the numbers apart. They also had time to 

explore money to share with the class what they already know.  

     

 

During RE this week the children learnt about the different miracles of Jesus and reinacted them in a group 

to the class.  

 

The children also looked into the surrounding seas of the UK and the capital cities.  

It was great to meet you all for parents evening, thank you for all the kind words! Have a lovely break!  

NOTE: Please can you make sure your child has a bottle with water only please.  

Next Week 

Have a lovely half term!  

 

Dates for you Diary  

Tom Robson – 1st November  

 


